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5-14-21 COVID-19 Update 

Dear Pearl River School Community, 

We are very happy to report that we did not receive any reports of new COVID-19 cases in the District  
this week!  
 
The district will continue to keep the school community informed regarding how this virus is impacting 
schools.  Based upon the last three weeks of nearly no new cases, we are very encouraged for the future.    
 
Have a great weekend! 
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